10-2022 October Newsletter

Hello patrons and friends of Chase Library!  Autumn has officially arrived!  And with it – earlier sunsets and cooler temps.  Perfect reading weather!

Chase Library has received a very large shipment of new titles as the fall/winter reads are released.  Stop by to take a look at them.  And if there is a book you need/want, either reserve in person at the library or give us a call:  508-432-2610.

One of the new volumes is by author Ann Hood, with whom many of you are familiar.  Did you know that Ann Hood was a flight attendant for TWA?  Yup!  Her newest book is Fly Girl, and it is a great read.  I learned so much about the life of a flight attendant back in the airline’s hey-day.  The intimate memoir chronicles her journey from the airline industry to the book industry and it is delightful!

The library is hosting Ann for our next author talk which will be held at the Sea View in Dennis Port from 2-4 pm on October 17.  It will be another appetizer event, but will include table seating and a different selection of appetizers.  Price is $45.  The time frame for registering is short.  You must be paid by 2 pm on Saturday when the library closes, even if you pay through PayPal (chase-library.com).  Join us!

On Saturday, October 29, the library will be hosting children for Halloween.  There will be old B&W “scary” movies running.  Halloween crafts will be ongoing.  There will be Halloween treats and candy.  The activities will run all day – from 10-2.  Bring the kids to this free event!!  No registration required!

On November 15, the Chase Board of Trustees will hold a general meeting.  To date, there are several items on the agenda:  an assessment of progress on our strategic plan goals, discussion of the Annual Appeal letter, planning of programs and speakers for January through April, discussion of the revised collections policy, and planning for the library’s contribution to the Chamber of Commerce Festival of Trees.  The Board meeting is open to the public.

We hope to see many of you soon.  Enjoy October!!
